Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Central Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Sealed Bids
NOISE STUDY DATA INTERPRETATION

For Central Florida Regional Planning Council

The Central Florida Regional Planning Council is requesting sealed bids from qualified bidders with experience in performing Noise Studies and Noise Study Data Interpretation for the US Air Force (USAF) and the US Army, as they apply to military installations. The Council supports diversity in its employees and contractors and therefore encourages qualified minority and disadvantaged firms to bid.
In 2014 a Noise Study was conducted for the Avon Park Air Force Range (APAFR). Interpretation of the data and potential impacts to the Range and surrounding properties are the required product from the qualified bidder.
Required Qualification:

Extensive experience conducting Noise Studies for the USAF and US Army and familiarity with current and projected military equipment, practices, rules, regulations and procedures, and extensive experience interpreting the data.
Submissions:
No questions may be directed to, or contacts made with, the Mayors, members of the Central Florida Regional Planning Council, City Commissions or County Commissions, the City or County Managers, or staff members concerning this project until a bidder is selected. Violation of this prohibition may result in the disqualification of the bidder from further consideration. The Council is not obligated to enter into any contract on the basis of any bid submittal. The Council reserves the right to request additional information that the Council deems necessary to confirm the bidder’s qualifications.
Any questions concerning this bid should be directed in writing to Shannon D. Brett, Program Director, Central Florida Regional Planning Council, at the address indicated below or at sbrett@cfrpc.org by March 5th, 2016. Responses to questions shall be in writing and will be posted on the CFRPC website at www.cfrpc.org on March 15th, 2016.
The Council reserves the right, at its sole discretion, to reject all bids, reissue a subsequent request for sealed bids, terminate, restructure or amend this procurement process at any time.
Interested bidders should request a Sealed Bid Package via email to Shannon D. Brett at sbrett@cfrpc.org.
The deadline for submissions is March 30th, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time. Sealed bids received after the deadline will not be considered. Bids shall be opened and reviewed at 4:05 p.m. Eastern Time. Sealed bids should be directed to:
Mail or Express Delivery
CFRPC
Attn: Shannon D. Brett
555 East Church Street
Bartow, FL 33830
